
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1st October 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We are changing the way in which you buy school uniform. At the moment we still have 

quite a lot of uniform in stock but once this has been sold we will not be ordering any 

more to keep in stock in school. 

 

You are now able to order direct from Emblematic.  The website you need to log on to is 

https://studentuniform.co.uk/sdfs191/ 

 

If you wish to order uniform please check with the office first as we may still have the items 

you require in stock. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Oliver Flitcroft 

Headteacher. 
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